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Baldwin County… 

River bridge joint sealing closing eastbound lanes next week 
 

MILLEDGEVILLE- On Monday and Tuesday, Georgia DOT expects contractors to shift 

eastbound traffic at the Bobby Parham Bridge over the Oconee River.  
 

One eastbound lane will close each day for bridge joint sealing from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. as weather 

allows. 
 

This $2.1 million bridge rehab project also includes one other SR 22 bridge in Baldwin County 

and the SR 150 bridge over Interstate 20 in McDuffie County. The bridge rehabs feature 

substructure strengthening, deck rehab, painting, joint replacement and co-polymer deck overlay. 
 

Whenever you approach a work zone: slow down; allow extra distance between vehicles; read 

signs; obey road crew flaggers; and expect the unexpected. 

 

Citizens should monitor 511ga.org or download the App to stay current on all upcoming lane 

closures. Georgia DOT East on Facebook and @GDOTEastTraffic on Twitter also provide 

daily updates. 
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